
Summer Newsletter 2023 

Sickness and Diarrhoea: 

We would like to remind all parents/

carers if your child has sickness or diar-

rhoea they must stay at home for 48 

hours after the last episode.  

Updated contact details:  

Please can you ensure we have updated 

contact details for all students, it is im-

portant for us to have at least 3 emer-

gency contact details to keep on file. 

Creative:  

Over the past half term students have enjoyed taking part in creative lessons therefore we will 

be keeping this on the timetable. We ask all parents and carers to bring in £1 donation each 

week as a contribution towards ingredients.  

Timetable rockstar:  

As a school we have brought a new pro-

gramme to help improve our students 

timetable knowledge. You will find there 

log in details in this pack. If students 

wish to practice in their free time we en-

courage them to do so.  

Updated medication form 

Please could all parents / carers return 

the updates medical form attached in this 

pack to school when students return after 

the summer break. 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

As we approach the summer holidays, we are     

reflecting upon our half term. Students have been 

taking part in a number of project and days out. We 

are immensely proud of the students, for their hard 

work and determination. We hope all of our        

students enjoy their summer break and look       

forward to welcoming them back in September 

2023.  

Attendance and Time Keeping: 

If your child will not be attending school 

please report absences before 8:40. All 

students need to be in school for 8:45 for 

registration. 

AQA Releasing Potential: 

A group of our students have successfully complet-

ed a new programme ran by AQA, they were lucky 

enough to go to London and meet our local MP 

Paulette Hamilton. 


